
MENTAL HEALTH COURT 

PRACTICE DIRECTION NUMBER 1 of 2017 

PREVIOUS ASSISTING PSYCHIATRIST 
REPORTING TO THE MENTAL HEALTH COURT 

The Mental Health Court will not receive into evidence a report from someone 
who has been an Assisting psychiatrist or Assisting Clinician until three years 
have passed from the date of that person’s retirement as Assisting Psychiatrist 
or Assisting Clinician. 
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